
 

 

No.  30       4th November 2020 

          Week 4, Term 4 2020 

    Kia ora and welcome to this fortnight’s newsletter.  

                    CELEBRATING LEARNING & ACHIEVEMENT 
     

    
   What a fantastic day our school athletics was! It was   
   wonderful to see so many of our parents and whanau join  
   us. Thank you to those who helped and to those who   
   encouraged and supported on the sidelines. We are so proud 
of all our learners who participated in the events to the best of their ability. We 
are also very grateful to Mrs Sutton and Miss Yuretich for their superb 
organisational skills - thank you! Those learners who have qualified for 
participation in the ECCS event will be representing our place of learning on 
Thursday - we wish them all the best of luck! 
 
This week we are sad to announce the departure of our lovely Miss Maihi at the 
end of this year. For those who have been lucky enough to have been taught by 
Miss Maihi you will know that she is a role model of our value of nurture. Miss 
Maihi is well known for taking people under her wing and supporting and 
encouraging them to be the best they can be. She is inspirational and has been  
a valued member of our Karaka School whanau. It has been such a pleasure 
watching Miss Maihi grow into the outstanding teacher she has become and we 
know that the learners who cross her path in future years will be very 
fortunate indeed. 
 

 
 
    



 

 

End of Year Prize Giving—14th December 6.00pm 

Please return urgently all trophies that were received at last years 

prize giving. We need to get these back in time to get them engraved 

for this year. 

Good News Call of the Week 
Congratulations to Nic D our Good News Call of the 
Week!  Nic has been caught showing our values of 
respect/ whakaute and nurture/ poipoi by being kind 
to others. He has also been striving for excellence/ 
hiranga in his learning. So proud of you Nic. 
 
 
Nga mihi nui, Sarah Hynds 
sarahh@karaka.school.nz 

Thank You 
Thank you to Campbell Guy and family for 
their kind donation of a chest freezer for 
the school.  It will be very useful and is much 
appreciated. 

The staff at Karaka School 

would like to wish Mrs Hynds 

a very happy special birthday 

for today. 

Scholastic Luck Books 
Scholastic orders are coming 
home this week.  If you placed 
a "Gift" order these can be 
collected from the 
office.  Thanks.  

Accounts 

Have you remembered to pay bus, tech, 
mathletics and camp fees?  



 

 



 

 



 

 

Any questions/fundraising ideas you can email us on karaka.pta@gmail.com.    
The Karaka School PTA account is 12-3031-0851231-00   
To order a uniform please download the form from the website and email it to 
uniformshop.karaka@gmail.com 

David the Fotoman 

Due to limited numbers, we are combining our “David the Fotoman” fundraiser 
with Karaka Playcentre on Sunday 15th November. 

Please contact Diana on 027 487 729 or dianalegae@hotmail.com for a time 
slot. 

Thanks for your support!! 

 

Intermediate Uniforms 2021 

In order to have the uniforms made and back to us before the end of year can 
we please ask that all orders and payments are received by Tuesday 10th 
November. We highly recommend you visit the uniform shop to get your 
correct sizes, as these uniforms are made to order. 

 

PTA meeting tonight in the staff room at 7.00pm. The meeting is also able 
to be attended as a zoom meeting. Please email kristeenp@karaka.school.nz if 
you would like the link. 

 



 

 



 

 

A big thank you to IBUY 

Pharmacy for supplying 

sunscreen to keep our 

learners safe in the sun. 

‘Let’s support local’ and 

show our thanks. 



 

 

Community Notices 

9 November Kids4Kids Choir 

13 November William Pike trip to Adrenaline Forest 

20 November Library closing—all books to be returned prior 

2 December Weet Bix Tryathlon 

14 December Prize Giving  6.00pm 

15 December Term 4 ends 12.00 

1 Feb 2021  Uniform Shop open 10.00am—1.00pm 

2 Feb 2021  Term 1 starts, Uniform Shop open 8.15-9.00am 

 

 

 

Rosehill College Open Day for new students starting in 2021 
 
Date: SATURDAY 28 NOVEMBER 2020.  
The college will be open for informal tours from 9.00am to 11.00am. 
 
This event is open to all Year 8 students starting at Rosehill College in 2021 
including parents/whanau. 
 
Rosehill College students will be here to greet you and show you around the 
school. They will also answer any questions you may have about your transition 
to Rosehill College.   Plus you will have the opportunity to meet other new 
students and their families. 
 
Please RSVP with numbers attending to r.chitty@rosehillcollege.school.nz by 
Friday 20 November - thank you. 
 
We look forward to meeting you - hope to see you there!!! 



 

 



 

 


